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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/305 
 
Subject: Commissioned Health Services 

I can confirm that the ICB does hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

Please send me: 
 Total number of health services commissioned through the 

public contract regulations, by quarter, since 2019 to 
September 2023 

 The total number of contracts for such services that have 
been extended over the same period 

 The total number of such contracts that are due to be 
commissioned in the second two quarters of 23/24 (i.e. 
September to December 23 and January to March 24) as 
well as the four quarters of 2024-25. 

  
I would like this in an electronic format compatible with Microsoft 
Excel please. 

This information is available as part of the ICB Contracts register: 
 
https://bnssg.icb.nhs.uk/library/icb-contracts-register/ 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 13 November 2023 and has been approved for release by Sarah 
Truelove, Deputy Chief Executive and Chief Finance Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


